
May 5, 2011 
 
Travis Pinson 
338 Knollwood Lane 
Woodstock, Georgia 30188 
678-283-3967 
Travis.pinson@comcast.net 
 
Mr. Donie Lee Jr. 
Chief of Police Key West Police Department 
1604 North Roosevelt Blvd 
Key West, FL 33040 
305-809-1111 
dlee@keywestcity.com 
 
RE:  Formal Complaint 
 
Chief Lee, 
 I would like you to be formally notified that on May 5, 2011, we are requesting a 
formal investigation by an outside agency into Case #11-2065 concerning possible use of 
excessive force of the Taser device being deployed on Mr. Matthew S. Murphy by one of 
your officers.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns you may reach me by either the phone number or 
email that has been provided above 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Travis Pinson 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


